
The Christmas Cracker is the Friend's Christmas
form 11 o'clock till 4 on Sunday 2nd December,
colleagues in other local charities. An hour
present worries will be over!

Bazaar! We will be in the Temple
along with stalls brought by our
with us and half your Christmas

FRIENDS of GUNNERSBURY PARK Be MUSEUM
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Nov.1990 NEWSLETTER

HORSES, CHILDREN AND CARRIAGES?
In this Newsletter you will find the Draft Planning Brief on which LB Hounslow's
Environmental Planning Committee wants your comments by 2nd December.
You will remember that, when LB Ealing and the Gunnersbury Park Joint Committee
together "won" the Arbitration, the only way the councillors from Hounslow could
stop it progressing was to suggest getting a Planning Brief drawn up for the
site. Ealing disagreed; Hounslow said that as it was the planning authority, it
would go ahead anyway. This is the result.
At the last GP Joint Committee the Hounslow councillors declared that they had
half the money for this scheme, but they would not say where it had come from,
nor how much the scheme would cost. They insisted that the Ealing councillors
find the other half! When Ealing's councillors demurred, the Hounslow lot waved
their fingers, banged the table and declared that they were the only ones to
take the Park and its problems seriously!
Comments, please, to the Environmental Planning Committee, Civic Centre, Lampton
Road, Hounslow.

FRIENDS CHRISTMAS EVENTS
The Friends are having a Christmas Party in the Museum on the evening of
Thursday, 13th December. Come along at 7.30, meet your friends and neighbours,
have a glass of wine and a mince pie, talk things over with other Friends and
members of the committee and see the three new exhibitions. These have been most
enjoyable occasions in previous years - perhaps you might bring a friend along?

IN THE MUSEUM
The three new exhibitions at the Museum are on the history of Ealing Studios
(which includes some of the costumes used in the Chronicles of Narnia on TV -
children cannot believe their eyes!), some recently-donated high-fashion Gina
Fratini dresses and a display on the work of a local architect, Nowell Parr, who
built many of the borough's 19th century municipal buildings (like Brentford
Market, Hounslow Library and Town Hall and Brentford Baths - hurry, before it
all goes!).



What friends are for

NEWS
The Park has now been
declared a Conservation Area
by Hounslow's Environmental
Planning Committee. If this
means that they will show
more concern for the
buildings, then this is
something we welcome.
Meanwhile, just outside the
new boundary, on the Great
West Road, a planning
application is in for office
development on the British
Oxygen site which will be
large enough to overlook the
Park, and there may be
others, even larger, nearby.
The plans are available, in
office hours, at the Civic
Centre it makes public
consultation so simple!

The two newspaper
photographs tell their own
story. Remember, some of
your annual subscription
goes to these donations, so
don't fail to renew!

FRIENDS of Gunners-
bury Park Museum have
donated postcards of the
museum's painted ceiling
to its shop and a palm
tree for the Orangery,

The friends raised
money for the donations
by holding monthly bric-
a-brae and book sales.

Earlier this year they
donated two trees to the
museum which are due to
be planted.

Their next venture is
the annual Christmas
Fair, along with other lo-
cal charities, on Sunday,
December 2 in the Tem-
ple from 11am.

Our picture shows
Joan Catterall, secretary
of the friends, and daugh-
ter Lucy presenting a che-
que to Nicholas Pratt,
Hounslow Council's prin-
cipal recreation manager.

The Concerts in the Orangery
which we advertised in the
last Newsletter were a great
success 39 came to the
first and 54 to the second.
The music was excellent, the
setting was remarkably good
(except one part of the roof
leaked!) and we had some
money at the end to put to
the purchase of the palm
trees. Roger Nicholson
organised them for us and
did an excellent job - we
will be putting together a
programme next year, by
popular demand.

.."-

With a little help from the friends: Friends of Gunnersbury Park (from left to
right) Joan Catterall, Joan Fenton, Scott Bird and James Wisdom, display one
of the postcards and cheque for £250 that they donated to the Gunnersbury Park
Museum on Tuesday. The postcards sre of the museum ceiling and were printed
using donations from monthly bric-a-brac and book sales held in the park by the
Friends.



Learn to make Victorian Decorations
Help us decorate the Museum's Christmas Tree

Take some of your decorations home

December 15 th

£2 per session 10.30-12.30 1.30 - 3.30
For children (7 upwards) and adults

Come either the morning or the afternoon
Ring to ensure a place

0819921612
Gunnersbury Park Museum Gunnersburv Park



SONGS ~ CAROLS~READINGS
~ THE PERFORMANCE ~

DECEMBER 16th
110m &2pm

AT THE ORANGERY
IN GUNNERSBURY PARK

You are invited to stay
for mince pies and mulled wine

Adults£2.50 Children £.1.50
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GUNNERSBURY PARK
COACH HOUSE AND STABLES

PLANNING BRIEF

Spec1f1c 1tems for conservat10n and env1ronmental enhancement of thes1te to 1nclude:
(a) Retent10n and Renovat10n of ex1st1ng Stables and Coach Housebu1ld1ngs.
(b) Demol1t10n of exlstlng 20th century bu1ldlngs.
(c) Restoratlon of Japanese Gardens.
(d) Retentlon of the two mature oaks (as shown on attached plan).
(e) The retent10n of the boundary wall between the access polnts tothe proposed car park.

ROAD LAYOUT, ROAD IMPROVEMENTS, VEHICLE ACCESS AND PARKING

LAND USE (See attached Plan)
The Coach House (North Block) and the Stables (East BloCk) are
mld-nlneteenth century Grade II and 11* 11sted bul1d1ngs, locatedwlth1n the Grounds of Gunnersbury Park.
The Coach House (North Block)
To be retalned and renovated for use as an annexe for the Transportexh1bits 1n the large mans10n, uslng both floors, w1th twent1ethcentury bulldlngs attached to the coach house to be demollshed.
The Stables (East Block)
To be reta1ned and renovated for use as a r1dlng fac111ty. Thlsshould 1nclude:

Access to and from the s1te shall be from Gunnersbury Avenue. Roadlayout to be deslgned so as to have separate access and egresspolnts. The access polnts to be deslgned so as to reta1n thecharacter of the boundary wall.
Necessary road lmprovements or alteratlons to provlde vehlcular
access from Gunnersbury Avenue to be agreed w1th the Local H1ghwayand Plann1ng Author1ty and the Department of Transport.
Veh1cle park1ng to be provlded to the Counc11's standards.

(a) The provlslon of a Rldlng area to be located towards KenslngtonCemetry.
(b) The prov1s10n for anc111ary facl1ltles, for example, haystorage, w1th1n exlst1ng bu11d1ngs or by means of new bu11d.
The twent1eth century bulldlngs attached to the Stables to ~edemollshed.
The prov1s10n of a 75Om· (approxlmate) new bulld1ng to be located on
land between the North Block (Coach House) and the proposed car park,for use as a Chlldrens Day Centre.
To 1nclude:
(a) The adaptatlon of part of the Japanese Garden for use as a DayNursery open space.
(b) The prov1s10n of a landscaped car park w1th 30 spaces to belocated on land to the east of the Japanese Gardens.

~
Th1s br1ef 1s to be read at all t1mes 1n conjunct10n wlth attachedplans, showlng land uses and vehlcle access arrangements.
Thls br1ef 1s also to be read ln conjunct10n wlth the Counc11gu1dance on Chl1d Care prov1s10n contalned w1thln the document'Qual1ty Chl1d Care'.

ACCESS FOR DISABLED
Development must comply wlth the BS1 Code of Practlce 'Access for theD1sabled to Bulldlngs' (BS5810: 1979) and Access for D1sabled People:
Part M. The Bulldlng Regulatlons 1985. In partlcular there should
be satlsfactory access for the dlsabled to the publlc areas wlthlnthe slte.

DESIGN AND LAYOUT
A good quallty of deslgn and materlals should be used for the new
bulldlng, to complement the des1gn and materlals of the exlstlngbulld1ngs and to respect the settlng of the 11sted bul1dlngs.
The helght and scale of the proposed new bul1dlng should not exceedthat of the exlstlng bul1dlng's.

WP/PLAN/S.AC 1 WP/PLAN/S.ACI 2
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